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This year just as any year many students migr:
ed south during spring break. The students ha
been making plans since December. Some cho
the option to drive and their experiences will lol
be remembered. Going through unknown stat
and driving down endless kighways gave it all
excitement which was hoped for. Most of tt
money for the trip was spent on gas. With fo
second on the list.

Other chose to reach farther into their pig
banks or beg their parents for a little extra mon
so they could fly. This was also a great experienc
Meeting new people and getting an arial view
the United States.

No matter how they got to their destinati
whether it be Florida, Texas, Arizonia or the Bat
mas the trips were an adventure.

Though most of their pockets came back emf
they were all rich with the fond memories of t
love they found and left, dark tans, and many st
ries to tell.

Below are some pictures that tell some of the
stories of their adventures during Spring Bre
1980.




